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November 15, 2013 
 
Mr. Chris Parker 
Division of Public Utilities Director 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
 

Re: Request for Extension of Time in Docket No. 13-2508-T02 
 
 
Dear Mr. Parker, 

 
  On November 12, 2013, the Division of Public Utilities (Division) sent a memo to 
the Public Service Commission (Commission) with a request for a one week time extension of 
the Action Request in Docket No. 13-2508-T02 (In the Matter of Revisions to Tariff No. 1 of 
Ticaboo Utility Improvement District) that was due on November 12, 2013.  The Commission 
approves the request and the new due date of the Action Request is November 19, 2013. 
 
  If you have further questions or comments, I can be reached by phone at (801) 
530-6716 or by e-mail at gwiderburg@utah.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#248788 
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